
Against the privatisation of newcastle
buses, ferries & Light rail

To the Speaker and Members of the NSW Legislative Assembly:
We the undersigned NSW residents, call on the NSW Government to 

reverse its decision to privatise Newcastle’s Public Transport Services.
Our Public Transport Services support the most vulnerable in our 

community. Privatisation may expose our community to profits before people 
resulting in reduced services, increased fares and job losses.
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PLEASE RETURN TO: Newcastle Trades Hall COuncil, Level 1, 406-408 King street, newcastle west 2302

PETITION


